
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Request for Proposals 

For Housing Software 

 

The Delaware State Housing Authority (DSHA) is accepting proposals for a comprehensive 

housing management software system.  

 

The Request for Proposals (RFP) is available on DSHA’s website at www.destatehousing.com 

and the State of Delaware Bid Solicitation Directory at www.bids.delaware.gov. The deadline 

for proposals is 2:00 p.m. EST on November 16, 2023. 

 

Proposals will be evaluated based on system capabilities and approach of scope of services, 

capacity to perform work, experience & reputation, and cost. The selection of a proposal will be 

made on or about November 30, 2023.  

 

All qualified persons, firms and proposers will receive consideration without regard to race, 

color, religious creed, ancestry, national origin, age, disability or sex. Minority Business 

Enterprises (MBE), Women-Owned Business Enterprises (WBE), and Veteran-Owned Business 

Enterprises are encouraged to apply. Equal Opportunity Employer/Equal Housing Opportunity. 

https://gss.omb.delaware.gov/osd/.  

 

If you have any questions, please contact Steve Gherke at (302) 739-4263 or via e-mail at 

Steve@destatehousing.com. TTY/ASCII/VOICE/VCO users may utilize the 

Telecommunications Relay Service (TRS) at (800) 676-3777. 

 

 

https://gss.omb.delaware.gov/osd/

